

IT WON'T BE LONG NOW.

Seems like the winter and the snow and the fix-zing temperatures have hung around just too long.

But cheer up!

The winter of '94 will soon be just a memory. It won't be long before we're out in the warm spring sunshine taking stock of winter's damage. Trees will begin to bloom and we can begin checking our lawns and flower beds. We can discover if the paint, siding or roof made it through those strong winds.

Do you need new windows? How about some patio furniture? Or that deck you've always wanted?

On April 4 you'll be able to shop in our annual Home & Garden supplement for some great merchandise and quality services.

Look for it.

And until it arrives, think spring!

